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Okaloosa-Walton TPO and Advisory Committee Project Priorities Workshops 
 

Public Workshop 
June 18, 2024, at 2:00 p.m. 

Okaloosa County Admin Building 
1250 Eglin Parkway, Shalimar, FL 

 
TPO/TCC/CAC Workshop 

June 18, 2024, at 3:00 p.m. 
Okaloosa County Admin Building 
1250 Eglin Parkway, Shalimar, FL 

 
AGENDA 

 
A.  Introductions and Welcome – Jill Nobles, ECRC Staff 
  
B.  Presentation – Jill Nobles, ECRC Staff 
 
C. Review of Draft FY 2026-2030 Project Priorities Table by Table – ALL 
 
D. Comments from the Public 
 
E. Overview and Concluding Remarks – Jill Nobles, ECRC Staff 
 
F. Adjourn 
 
To attend virtually, please register using the link(s) below. 

• 2:00 p.m. Public Workshop: 
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/4228132820334823258 

• 3:00 p.m. TPO/TCC/CAC Workshop: 
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/7060072352230083157 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/4228132820334823258
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/7060072352230083157

